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HB 3193 is necessary because farmworkers are essential in Oregon.  

 

Yes, Oregonians working indoors are affected by disasters — yet those working 

outdoors are affected even more.  

 

They work with crops, animals, and trees — all important! They are individuals and in 

families. They are employees, taxpayers, and consumers. 

 

We cannot think of any good reason why agricultural workers should not have the 

protection of a disaster relief program. Of course! 


